To our valued clients and partners,

In light of the changing landscape with the COVID-19 pandemic, we wanted to assure you that we are here for you. Our almost 60 year business will remain up and running in order to pay your claims quickly at this critical point in time. 

We are extremely fortunate to have the technology in place that enables us to take care of our policyholders as well as our own work family.  In order to keep my employees safe and keep with President Trump’s guidelines, we will be mobilizing them to work from home.  To this end, we will need to accelerate your conversion to the digital payment and digital claim system. 

If you are still making payments or submitting claims by mail, please convert to our digital platform to avoid service interruptions.

Additionally, we would like to remind you to use telemedicine.  Not only will this keep your executives and their families out of a disease affected waiting room, but it will also protect your primary plan’s loss ratio. If you don’t have telemedicine, just call our customer service staff (866-797-3343).

Thank you and stay healthy!

Doug Short
CEO, BeniComp Health Solutions
(866) 797-3343



